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News 
Release 

32 Educator Prep Providers from 16 States, Puerto Rico and Jordan  
Recognized for Leadership in Continuous Improvement in honor of 

Frank Murray  
Murray providers produce nearly 7,500 high quality graduates ready to  

make positive impact on P-12 learning   
 

WASHINGTON – The Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP) 
announced today that 32 providers from 16 states, Puerto Rico and Jordan received recognition 
for their leadership and commitment to continuous improvement. The recipients of the 2022 
Frank Murray Leadership Recognition for Continuous Improvement provided evidence and data 
trends to achieve accreditation with no stipulations or areas for improvement.  
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“This fourth class to receive the Murray Recognition represents the diversity and innovation that 
comes with CAEP accreditation. Small, large, public, private, faith-based, and historicall
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